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Peab builds new ice skating rink in 
Fruängen 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a new ice skating rink, Mälarhöjdens IP, in 
Fruängen south of Stockholm. The customer is the real estate department of the city 
of Stockholm and the contract is worth SEK 114 million.  
 
The project entails construction of a modern ice skating rink with standing room for 150 
spectators, six standard-sized locker rooms and two smaller, flexible locker rooms for 
referees. The ice skating rink facility will hold a garage for an ice machine, heated storage 
rooms and club and meeting rooms.   
 
“As community builders we’re really happy to be part of building the new ice skating rink. 
It’s meaningful to participate in something that promotes activities for young people and 
brings people together,” says Lars Enroth, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a traditional contract containing some turnkey contract parts. Construction 
will begin in the coming days and is expected to be completed by the end of March 2024. 
 
The project will be order registered in the first quarter 2023. 
 
 
 
Illustration: MAF Arkitektkontor 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 63 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


